## **Spencer Hickman**

From: Bill Yarnell 2 <billyarnell@cox.net>
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 12:31 PM

**To:** Spencer Hickman

**Subject:** Re: December and January DRC

**CAUTION:** This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Spencer- Thanks for the heads up. Happy Holidays to you. Take care, Bill

Bill Yarnell, GRI, GREEN, SFR, CSSPE DBC Real Estate Group, LLC Designated Broker Phone 520-481-2283 Fax 520-325-3108 billyarnell@cox.net 4547 E Ft Lowell Rd #401 Tucson, AZ 85712-1168

On Dec 8, 2023, at 12:24 PM, Spencer Hickman < Spencer. Hickman@pima.gov> wrote:

Hello DRC Members,

We are not going to be meeting in December for DRC. The date was scheduled for the 21<sup>st</sup>, and that is a really bad date to try and get availability from both the public, applicants, and the DRC members (I think Chris Poirier already mentioned he would be unavailable). We also have a couple of cases out there, but I don't think either is really ready to be going on this hearing date anyways. I will keep everyone updated on if we can take anything to DRC in January. Also, please let me know what your availability looks like for the January 18 hearing (remember to please not reply all to this email).

Thanks and happy holidays,

Spencer Hickman
Senior Planner
Pima County Development Services
201 N. Stone Av, 1<sup>st</sup> Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov
(520)724-6498